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READY TO 

READ STUDY 
A pilot study to examine language and thinking   

skills that contribute to preschoolers’ 

comprehension of stories 

Are you the parent of a 4-

year-old? 

What is it? 
 Your child will complete three engaging literacy-related tasks, taking about 

50 minutes. We also have a questionnaire for parents to complete. 

What for? 

 This study is designed to examine skills that 

play a role in children’s later reading 

development. 

Where?  

 The study will take place on the UMBC campus in the Educational Contexts of 

Development Lab (SOND 408). Parents may wait for their child in an 

adjoining room in the lab.  

 

Whom do I contact? 

If you are interested or for more information, 

contact Dr. Linda Baker at baker@umbc.edu or 

by phone at 410-455-2370. 

 

Eligibility Criteria 

 Old enough to enter 

Kindergarten next school 

year 

 English is primary language 

 No known physical or 

cognitive disabilities 

mailto:baker@umbc.edu

